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Not restoring Recreational Immunity would be devastating to Oregonians way of life, 

and economy. There are many reasons we live here, accessible recreation areas is 

one of them. Otherwise, we could become just another litigious-happy area such as 

Las Vegas, where billboards for personal injury attorneys litter every roadway. 

Restore Recreational Immunity for all Oregonians, and send a message to those that 

want to damage and adversely alter our unique and wonderful quality of life.  


